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Hi everyone, we hope you are all well and
enjoying the warmer weather. Currently, we
find ourselves in a bit of a different situation,

with some of you not at school. In order for us
to stay in contact and share important
information with you, we are going to send
you a monthly newsletter. We hope you enjoy
it.

Norfolk Constabulary Safer Schools Team

TRENDING NOW. ..

Norfolk County Council, Children’s Services have launched a new phone line and
text message service for children and young people to use.

We hope you are feeling happy and safe at home
If you're feeling unsafe or scared, then don't keep it to yourself. We're here to help.

Text: 07480 635060
Call: 0344 800 8029




